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July 17, 1942,
The Honble John V.A. MNaclurray,
c¢/o The Department of State
Washington, D.C.
Lear MNacMurrszy,
Dorothy Dearing told me the other day, when we motored over
to see ner at Red Hook, that you were agaln in the Department, beck from
the Embassy at Constantinople. That makes two people I knowyin the State
Department of 1942,- the other belng Summerlin, to whom please give my
regards.e
I have followed with sympathetiec Interest your fine careep all
these yearse llow, as 1 grow old, I have a firm desire to see you agaln,
We have lived here in the country for about seventeen years. Now, as
befiés my age, I am busy wrlting my memolrs; and that brings back old day:
and'é deslre to gee 0ld friends (while the secing is still good)s, If you
ere ever 1In this rezlon, you must come to see uses Anyhow, if you feel at
all as I do, let us contrive to meet one of these dayse |
I have about passed the Far Hastern part of my recollections; st
don't think I shall question you about the complicated and futile past,

Anyhow, I have in the shelf at my shoulder your magnum opus of all the

broken treaties &c., that ever were supposed to affect that reglon.

No doubt you are carrylng on under conditions we should both
have regarded as pecullar 1ﬁ the oid daﬁs. This 1s my officlcus guesse
In any case, I send you all good wishes and the best of lucke. Whatever
happens, you have behind you a most envliable and admirable career 1in

the =zervice.
Yours very sincerely

P.W. Funtincton-wllsone
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